
 

 

 
26th February 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Measles  
 
Derbyshire County Council have made us aware of the increasing numbers of Measles cases across the 
country. 
 
Should your child feel unwell please see the link below for a list of symptoms and advice: 
 
www.qegs.link/measles 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr S Bembridge  

Assistant Headteacher, SENCO 
 

https://www.qegs.link/measles

